
 

City of McCleary 
 

Memorandum 

To: Mayor Orffer 

From: Todd Baun- Director of Public Works 

Date: August 4, 2021- For August 11th Council Meeting 

Subject: Verkada agreement 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Please authorize the Mayor to sign the agreement with Verkada. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

At the last council meeting (July 14th) there were some questions about the Verkada contract renewal.  I 

only received 2 questions from Council since that meeting.  Here are the questions with the answers.   

 

1. Can we get a cloud server that is our own for a smaller cost?  

We need access to the cameras via the software. The cloud license grants us that access. 

Without, we will not be able to operate or view the devices. What Verkada is offering us is a 

continual improvement of the devices. So multiple times a month we will be sending updates to 

improve the speed, image quality and analytics on the devices.   

 

2. Copy of contract and cancelation clause.  

Please see the attached Verkada's end user agreement. There is no cancellation clause. You can 

stop using your cameras whenever we like although the life of these devices is at a minimum ten 

years, so most customers like to keep the devices until the warranty expires. 

 


